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I encourage you to vote for this bill and let's get back to "Going To The Polls" to vote.  

As long as there is an option for Absentee Ballots voting in person is truly what our 

forefathers envisioned. 

 

By having people personally show up to vote and show picture ID you are ensuring 

the validity of the election.  It is not difficult to make this happen, and it will or should 

be much more cost effective and you will not have to hire all the people to pick up 

ballots from the boxes, pay for postage on ballots that never get returned and/or 

never get delivered because of bad addresses, people to spend hours verifying 

signatures, people opening the ballots for processing, people manning phones to 

answer questions as to why a person did not get a ballot, people to reprint ballots and 

man the offices to distribute these ballots to people. 

 

It is time to put the faith of legitimate elections back in the minds of people and the 

only way to do this is by having in person voting. 

 

PLEASE PASS THIS BILL AND PUT IT INTO ACTION IMMEDIATELY!  


